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Chris duBois

From: schoolaudits [schoolaudits@tea.state.tx.us]
Sent: Thursday, October 25, 2012 3:38 PM
To: Chris duBois
Subject: Outcome of Final Financial Solvency Review

October 25, 2012 

Chris G. Dubois, Superintendent 
Crockett County Consolidated Independent School District 
P.O. Box 400 
Ozona, TX 76943 
 
Dear Mr. Dubois, 
 
Subject: Outcome of Final Financial Solvency Review 

This letter is to inform you that your local educational agency (LEA) has successfully addressed the Texas 
Education Agency’s previous determination of projected financial insolvency. We have reviewed the interim 
financial data you submitted and determined that your LEA provided sufficient information to address the failed 
financial solvency indicators that resulted from our previous analysis. It appears that your LEA does not have 
circumstances that could lead to financial insolvency. 

Your LEA will not be required to submit a financial plan to TEA this year and will not appear on the 2012 list of 
LEAs whose information and data still indicate circumstances that could lead to financial insolvency. 

Please note that all documents generated and gathered during TEA’s process to determine if your LEA had 
circumstances that could lead to financial insolvency are considered working papers and will not be subject to 
open records requests. See Title19, §109.1101(d)(6) of the Texas Administrative Code for details. 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important process. If you need additional information about the 
financial solvency review process, please contact the Division of Financial Audits at (512) 463-9095 or 
schoolaudits@tea.state.tx.us. 

A paper copy of this letter is also being sent to you. 

Sincerely, 

Nora Ibáñez Hancock, EdD 
Associate Commissioner 
Office for Grants and Fiscal Compliance 
 


